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Homeowners can install EV chargers if they have an EV, but renters often have no 

access to a charger. It is totally reasonable -- and good business! -- to require 

developers install access to EV chargers in rental/multifamily housing. To reach our 

climate goals, we need many more people driving EVs.  


